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Submission: I am writing to indicate my support for the City of Sydney's Fit For the Future submission, and the council's 
decision to stand alone.  
 
There has been no evidence provided to date to suggest that there will be any benefit from the City of Sydney amalgamating 
with other local councils. On the other hand, evidence provided by the City of Sydney indicates that amalgamation will 
compromise the council's economic outlook.  
 
Amalgamation will also diminish representation for local communities.  
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